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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES  

BY DEPUTY M.B. ANDREWS OF ST. HELIER NORTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 14th NOVEMBER 2022 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 21st NOVEMBER 2022 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Minister advise the total number of staff who have been recruited from overseas to work in the 

Health and Community Services Department in 2021 and 2022 to date?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

2021 2022 

64 67 

 


